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From : joe Hardy [mailto:jahjah 1004@msn .com]
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 8:52 AM
To: PUC@PUC.NH
Subject: RATE INCREASE

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, I LIVE IN A SINGLE FAMILY HOME AND MY WATER BIILL
AVERAGES BETWEEN $75. & $90. A MONTH.I HONESTLY DO NOT BELIEVE THAT PENNICHUCK
NEEDS A WATER INCREASE AT THIS TIME. I ALSO KNOW THAT THEY HAVE GONE FROM

QUARTERLY BILLING TO MONTHLY BILLING AND THE BILL HAS REMAINED THE SAME.I ALSO
FEEL OVER A HUNDRED DOLLARS A MONTH FOR WATER IS OUT OF CONTROL.


